
CATFISH FESTIVAL COMMITTEE 

FLOODWOOD, MN  55736 

It’s that time of year again to be thinking about the Catfish Festival.  This year the festival will be held 

for two days, Saturday and Sunday, July 13th & 14th, 2019.  We will be having a parade this year, which 

will be held on Sunday starting at noon.  

The Catfish Festival gives wonderful entertainment for the whole family and gives special emphasis to 

the natural resources of our area.  Check out or website www.floodwoodcatfishdays.com or on        

Facebook Floodwood Catfish Days to see what fun activities we have planned. 

We are extending to you, this invitation to participate in our parade.  The parade will line up by The  

Grocery Store, going down railroad street, down main street  then over the bridge ending at the 

school.      

The Catfish Festival Committee looks forward to seeing you.  We would appreciate it if you would 

notify our Parade Chairperson, Carrie Johnson, by phone at 218-476-2446, by mail:  5207 Genew Road, 

Floodwood, MN  55736 or e-mail:  cjohnson@matinc.biz. if you plan to participate in the parade.  Your 

prompt response would be appreciated.  Any questions, feel free to call Carrie. 

P.S.  If you plan on throwing candy, PLEASE do it with care. 

_____________________________________________________________________________________

****2019 CATFISH FESTIVAL PARADE**** 

Organization__________________________________________________________________________

Contact Person________________________________________________________________________ 

Address______________________________________________________________________________

Phone______________________________________                                                                                            

Parade Participation            Yes______________________          No_____________________________ 

Please let me,  Carrie,  know if you are planning on driving a car or truck, pulling a trailer of some sort, 

or walking?   That way, she knows what each unit is doing and can allow enough space for them.  

 If you want our announcer to say a little something about your business/organization, just write it 

down and get it to Carrie well in advance of the parade.   

Thank you--- 

 

Carrie Johnson 

Parade Coordinator  

 

mailto:cjohnson@matinc.biz

